Sandra T Davis

From: tkweeks@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:37 AM

To: Sandra T Davis

Cc: dm@psstf.com; Seth Brown; Gary Allen

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation fro the Crime Prevention Board
Sandra,

Please accept this email as my resignation from the Crime Prevention Board. It has been an honor to serve the citizens of
Columbus in this role for the past three years and | appreciate the opportunity.

Sincerely,

Timothy K. Weeks
706 987-9272
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